
To: Senate Judiciary Committee

Subject:   SB0380 

 Date January 31, 2024

Dear Senators,

SB0380 – Police Recruitment and Retention

The Baltimore County Republican Party completely SUPPORTS SB0380. 

The shortage of police officers and law enforcement endangers our communities.

Methods to improve recruitment and retain law enforcement officers is critical to keeping 
our communities safe.

Thank you,

Patricia Fallon                                                                                                                                                                                
Chair, Baltimore County Republican Central Committee                                                                                                                                      
14823 Hanover Pike                                                                                                             
Upperco, MD 21155                                                                                                      
Baltimore County


